Dear Parent or Guardian:

The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 requires that all schools provide parents or guardians of students with annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites (see list below). Additional information can be obtained at the following Internet address www.cdpr.ca.gov/cfdocs/apps/schoolipm/overview/fag2000.pdf.

The Roseville Joint Union High School District has a safe pest management program. Our strategy has been focused on prevention of pest problems using no chemicals whenever possible and/or to use a pesticide chemical that is <u>least</u> toxic. Regardless, all application of pesticides has been done in a manner that minimizes exposure and risk to our students.

Parents or legal guardians may request prior notification of the individual pesticide application by completing and returning the form below to:

Roseville High School Attn: Registrar 1 Tiger Way Roseville, CA 95678

Beginning August 31, 2022, people listed on this registry will receive at least a 72-hour notification prior to pesticides being applied.

The following list is the intended pesticides to be used during the 2022-23 school year:

NAME OF PESTICIDE	ACTIVE INGREDIENT	NAME OF PESTICIDE	ACTIVE INGREDIENT
Wasp Freeze	d-Trans Allethrin, 3- Phenoxybenzyl, Dimethyl-3-(2- methylpropo-1-enyl), cyclopropane-carboxylate	Termidor	Fipronil
Merit	Imidacloprid	BP-100	1% Pyrethrin Fog
Premise	Imidacloprid		

Cut on line above

REQUEST FOR INDIVIDUAL PESTICIDE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION

Roseville High School,

I understand that, upon request, the school district is required to supply information about individual pesticide applications at least 72 hours before application. I would like to be notified before each pesticide application at this school.

Name of Student:		Date:
Name of Parent/Guardian:		
Address:	City:	Zip Code:
I would prefer to be contacted by (circle one):	Email:	
	Phone:	

Mail or deliver to: Roseville High School

Attn: Registrar 1 Tiger Way Roseville, CA 95678